Brett Coles

.;::rm: David PRYCE-JONES [dpryce-jones.gose@go-regions.gsi.gov.uk]
nt: 17 January 2005 16:09

To: brett.cole@fper.co.uk

Subject: College Fields Banbury - EIA scoping

Dear Brett

Your reguest to Defra London was passed around somewhat until it
eventually arrived with us - the Defra team at the Government Office -
just before Christmas. Because of this (and I apologise),it has only
just emerged.

In answer to your request — on what topilcs we would want addressed in
an EIA - the main ones frem our Defra remit would be on Land use
{(primarily loss of good agricultural land - and if za whether
alternative sites were considered), and impact on the viability and
continued functicning ©f the farm businesses affected; also disruption
during the construction period.

In our experience, these are fairly reouktine in the EIAs we are
presented with, though the consideration of alternative sites is
variable. I hope thisz helps

.\'uurs sincerely

David Pryce-Jones

Rural Team, Government Qffice for South East
tel 01483 882448 (GTN 3011 244B)

mob 07717 513787
dpryce-jonaes.goselgo-regiens.gsi.gov.uk




